
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 27 March 2003 

9. COMPOST PLANT MANAGEMENT BY CITY CARE LIMITED 
 
 The Committee received a report from Simon Collin, Solid Waste Manager, informing it of recent 

management changes to the Compost Plant operation. 
 
 The report noted the resignation of the Compost Plan Manager and the decision to move full 

management of the plant to City Care Limited.  It advised that a memorandum of understanding had 
been agreed between the City Water and Waste Unit and City Care Limited with negotiation of a final 
contract by 1 July 2003 and it outlined the key issues for negotiation. 

 
 The Committee decided that the information be received and that the actions taken by staff, as set 

out in the report, be endorsed. 
 

Please note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


